

The September 2017 Watershed

AWRA Florida's Bi-Monthly Newsletter

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Mark Diblin, P.G. President Gainesville

Jeremy McBryan, P.E., CFM Vice President West Palm Beach

Walt Reigner, P.E., CPESC Treasurer Lakeland

> Roger Copp Secretary Tampa

Kristin K. Bennett, Esq. Past President 2016 Stuart

Gary Howalt, P.W.S. Past President 2015 Jacksonville

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Alex Chatham, P.E. *Boca Raton*

Kellie Clark, P.E. Fort Myers

Alison Lewis, E.I. *Tampa*

Richard Creech, P.E., P.S.M. Stuart

L. Donald Duke, Ph.D., P.E. Ft. Myers

Sam Palermo, P.E. West Palm Beach

Gregg Jones, Ph.D., P.G. Tampa

Catherine Katsikis Royal Palm Beach

Luna Phillips, Esq. Ft. Lauderdale

W. Ray Scott

Randy Smith, PMP Tampa

Garrett Wallace Delray Beach

Shayne Wood, P.E. Jacksonville



Watershed Newsletter Going Online

It is with a degree of sadness (and a little relief) that after many years of continuous publication, the AWRA Florida Board of Directors has decided to discontinue producing the bi-monthly Watershed newsletter. The good news is that the important information the newsletter contained will still be available on the AWRA Florida website. See below for links to the information that was typically provided in the newsletter. The AWRA Florida Board of Directors wishes to extend its sincere appreciation to Michael Tyson of Cardno who has been producing the newsletter for over 9 years.



Upcoming Events
September 2017 Technical
Meeting

Meeting Calendar www.awraflorida.org/ meetings



President's Message www.awraflorida.org/ president

AWRA Florida News www.awraflorida.org/news



Board of Directors Meeting Minutes www.awraflorida.org/ minutes



Education Program
Updates
www.awraflorida.org/
education



Jobs and Resumés www.awraflorida.org/jobs



Meeting Sponsors www.awraflorida.org/ sponsors